
I'm a co-leader of the Driftless Drifters hiking club and we frequently hike the trails in Hixon Forest. 
ORA wants to change the description of the Birch Trail to shared use. I would not like to see that 
happen. It seems that ORA is very pro mountain biking and if they had their way, they would have all 
trails in the area designated shared use. Why can't some trails just be hiking only?  
Thank you for your time. 
Greg 


